
NET+ AWS Agreement updated to include Partner 
Statements of Work; BAA updates
The NET+ AWS Advisory Board, DLT, and Internet2 have worked over the last few months to update the subscriber Enterprise Customer Agreement 
(ECA). The ECA was last updated in 2017 to include a Business Associates Agreement (BAA) in the program.

With this now available update, subscribers can now access professional services from any participating Partner in the AWS Partner Network. To minimize 
the hurdles of engaging a Partner, these services can be accessed directly via Statements of Work delivered by DLT under this Agreement. Additionally, 
the BAA now includes a direct link to all HIPAA eligible services and no longer restricts HIPAA workloads to dedicated instances. To make use of these 
new features, subscribers will need to execute a new ECA. Please email cloud@dlt.com to get that process started.

https://aws.amazon.com/partners/find/results/?facets=%27Industry%20:%20Education%27
mailto:cloud@dlt.com
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